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Michelle R.B. Saddler, Secretary
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Kevin T. Casey, Director
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319 East Madison, Suite 4N e
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August 30, 2013 RE: Request for Expedited Review for the Application

for Permit for the Discontinuation of Services and
Courtney Avery Facility Closure for the Warren G. Murray
Health Facilities Services Review Board Developmental Center — No. 13-058
525. West J effe‘rso.n St. Sent via U.S. Mail
Spnngﬁeld, Illinois 62761 and email: Courtney. Avery@illinois.gov

CC: Frank.Urso@illinois.gov

Dear Ms. Avery:

On behalf of the Illinois Department of Human Services; the Warren G. Murray
Developmental Center; and the Division of Developmental Disabilities, I request the
Health Facilities and Services Review Board expedite its review of the Application
addressing the Permit for the Discontinuation of Services and Facility Closure for the
Warren G. Murray Developmental Center (No. 13-058) so that the application will be
heard during November 5, 2013 Board Meeting.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (217) 557-6856.

Respectfully Submitted,

—

evin T. Casey, Director
Division of Developmental Disabilities

CC: Michelle R.B. Saddler, Secretary, Illinois Department of Human Services
Brian Dunn, General Counsel, Illinois Department of Human Services
Frank Urso, Illinois Health Facilities Services Review Board




